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August 27, 2018  
 
 
Dear USC Students, 

 

Welcome to the University of Southern California.  Whether this is your first year at USC or you 

are returning, we are delighted to count you among the Trojan Family. 

The purpose of this letter is to invite USC students to attend one of our “Student 

Conversations”. Please join me and my colleagues in Student Health Services and the Division 

of Student Affairs for a town hall-style forum. The forum is intended for students and 

administrators to share important updates, discuss concerns, and ask questions on a broad 

range of topics important to students. 

Student Conversations at the University Park Campus 

 Thursday, August 30th from 7:00 PM to 8:30 PM in Tutor Campus Center room 227 

 Wednesday, September 5th from 5:00 PM to 6:30 PM in Tutor Campus Center room 227 

 Tuesday, September 11th from 6:30 PM to 8:00 PM in Tutor Campus Center Ballroom A 

 
Student Conversations at the Health Sciences Campus 

 Tuesday, September 4th from 6:00 PM to 7:30 PM Mayer Auditorium 

 

Your feedback is important to us. I hope you can join us. These discussions are intended for 

USC students only.   

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Ainsley Carry, Ed. D., MBA 
Vice President for Student Affairs 


